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20 March 2008 
Your ref.       
Our ref. JC/CB/COM/RSSC/080302 
 
 
Dear Councillor/Colleague, 
 
Future of Peterlee Community Hospital 
 
Debbie Edwards, Head of Strategic Projects will be in attendance at the Regeneration 
Services Scrutiny Committee to be held on Monday 31 March 2008 at 10.00am to 
discuss the future of Peterlee Community Hospital. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
J. Johnson.  
 
Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Members of the Regeneration Services Scrutiny Committee 
 
 Councillors S Bishop, Mrs E M Connor, Mrs S Forster, H High, A J Holmes, D 

Raine, M Routledge, Mrs B A Sloan, D J Taylor-Gooby and C Walker 
 
cc All Scrutiny Chairs - for information only 
 File - Scrutiny Office 
 Noticeboard 
 
 Councillor R Crute, Executive Member for Regeneration 
 Councillor R Todd, Executive Member for Housing 
 Councillor Mrs E Huntington, Executive Member for Health 


